
Dear Dr. Marie Dumont,  

 

We are very pleased to receive this excellent news!  

 

Thank you for your time in reviewing our manuscript and overseeing the peer review process.  

 

Please find the final version of the manuscript with an updated data availability link.  

 

Please let me know if any additional information is needed at this point.  

 

Warm regards,  

 

Alexandre Bevington 


